COLLEGE OF FINE ARTS
Office of the Dean

October 3, 2023

Mr. Tobin Rockley

Rockley Family Foundation
PO Box 17930

Golden, CO 80402-6032

Dear Tobin,

On behalf of College of Fine Arts students, faculty, and staff, thank you for your generous gift-
in-kind of $86,690 to Piano Texas 2023. Your support is key to the success of our innovative
programs and to our students and faculty who are making a difference in fostering creativity
and beauty through the arts.

The fine and performing arts have an influential impact on the TCU community by promoting
social, educational, and economic growth, as well as furthering creativity, leadership, and
opportunities for collaboration. As Dean of the College of Fine Arts, | value your contribution —
your gift helps support our mission to prepare the next generation of creative leaders in the
arts.

The College of Fine Arts is comprised of nationally ranked programs with 33 undergraduate
degree-plan options and 24 advanced degrees within the Schools of Art, Music, Classical &
Contemporary Dance, and the Departments of Theatre, Design, and Fashion Merchandising.
Our reputation for producing talented artists stems from our long-standing commitment to
providing high-quality arts education that includes applied entrepreneurial opportunities. These
experiences equip our graduates with the skills they need not only for further training and
careers but also for navigating the real world beyond the classroom.

| offer an open invitation for you to visit our College and tour our facilities, including the new
Fine Arts Building (FAB) and TCU Music Center, home of the Van Cliburn Concert Hall. It would
be my pleasure to thank you in person and introduce you to some of our extraordinary students
and faculty. Should you like to schedule a tour or meeting, please contact Director of
Development Angela Strittmatter at (817) 257-4397 or a.strittmatter@tcu.edu. Thank you for
investing in our students.

Sincerely,

Amy H. Tully, D.M.A.
Teresa Ann Carter King Dean, College of Fine Arts
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